Good day Marianne,

Thank you again for contacting FedEx Freight for charitable assistance. We applaud the work Annal eah & Mary for
Truck Safety is doing.

After careful review, unfortunately, we must decline your request for the donation of a 53' trailer.

FedEx Freight works directly with manufacturers and national organizations to support road safety for both our team
members and the motoring public.
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We wish you success with future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Iris

Iris Coetzee

Senior Communications Specialist



